Mrs. Stella Allen, 9839 Winner Road, Independence, Mo.

Dear Stella:

Thanks for your good letter of Wednesday. I have sent the information on to Hubert.

I saw Dick Wednesday night but missed him last night. We had quite a game with Missouri. I am glad for him and his friends to see the game.

Yes, we did have a good Christmas. Bobby was home from Philadelphia. I am sending you one of our Jayhawk Rebounds that I wrote some time ago that tells about the family. I thought you might be interested in it as it give all the dope on the family. Bob returns tomorrow for Philadelphia for his senior year in medicine. We are more than pleased with his progress and his happiness.

With all good wishes for a very happy New Year, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH